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A little birdie told us....

“Thank you very much for the traihihg course . ] thoroughly ehjoyed the preserrtation . Jt was very informative ahd
contaihed so much useful information that I cah feedback in my setting.”

“(zreat traihing, even not being delivered face to face 1 felt it was itrteractive, ehjoyable ahd engaging — well dohe ahd thahk
youl”

“The trainer was incredibly knowledgeable with |ots OF hew ideas to use, I'm sure T will use these too|s to support all
children and families ih order t0 educCate families oh the importahCe of those early lahguage ahd communiCation heeds!”

Our training sessions will continue to be offered online for Spring 2021.
Our short courses will stay at a reduced cost of £20 per session.

As well as our short courses, we will also be offering Early Talk Boost and Talk Boost KS1 online at the end of the
Autumn term and in the Spring term.

For more information about our current courses, check out our website salt.ecch.org/training-courses

To discuss your training needs, please email us ecch.speakeast@nhs.net or call us 01493 809977




